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DATE:  May 2, 2022   

TO:  Chief Administrative Officer 

FROM: Christine Brough, Executive Assistant   

SUBJECT:  Resolutions Released from Closed Council – April 19, 2022 Closed 
Meeting 

This report is being provided for information purposes.  Council action is not required. 

At the April 19, 2022 Closed Council meeting, the following information was released from Closed 
Council:  

 

Review of City of Mission’s Naming Polices 

Staff will review the City of Mission’s naming policies and bring a report to Council 
outlining proposed revisions. 

Amendment to City of Mission Policy ORG.6 Flag Etiquette 

The following amendments have been made to City of Mission Policy ORG.6 Flag 
Etiquette: 

 Under HALF-MASTING, Section 3 has been replaced with “Flags shall remain at 
half-mast from the time of death, until the evening of the day of the funeral or one 
week, whichever is shortest.” and 

 Under HALF-MASTING, Section 4 (which identified when flags shall be flown at 
half-mast), the following was added: “4(o): A Freedom of the City Medal 
Recipient”. 

 

SIGN-OFFS:  

 

Christine Brough, Executive Assistant 
Comment from Chief Administrative Officer 
Reviewed. 

 

 

  


